Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 19 March 2024 08:55
To: DC Support
Subject: FW: 23/00977/0UT

From: Jeremy Hughes

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 7:25 PM
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/00977/0UT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

| wish to register an objection to the planning application for building dwellings in the field immediately to the north
of Cropredy. This spring | have witnessed at least four skylarks in and above the field. Skylarks are an endangered
species, on the Red list, in this country. Destruction of their habitat would be morally if not actually criminal.

Regards

Jeremy Hughes

Cropredy Waterside and Marina
Claydon Road

Cropredy

0X17 1P

07884 382922



